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Via Email:  podiatryconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
CONSULTATION PAPER ON PROPOS ED OPTIONS IN RELATION TO 
ACUPUNCTURE FOR THE PODIATRIC PROFESSION 
 
The Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons (“the ACPS” or “the College”) thanks the 
Board for the opportunity to provide comment. 
 
The ACPS supports Option 2 “Not develop podiatry  specific Accreditation Standards and 
Registration Standard for endorsement for acupuncture and offer an alternative process etc”  
 
 
Kind regards 

Rob Hermann,  FACPS 
President 
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